
Loch Lomond School PSSC Meeting 

March 2018 

 

• EMO Emergency Measures Organization: Saint John Airport is the evacuation spot for LLS. 

→ SJPF have reported positively on our practice.  → Q&A took place re. plan 

→ Parent Letter sent home advising of upcoming practice (not a specific day but time frame) 

 

• UdeM (Universite de Moncton) has committed to undertaking some Action Research in our 

Kindergarten classrooms 

→ Prof. V. Frieman will be the lead researcher looking at 21st Century Skills. 

→ Consent forms will be distributed to participate. 

 

• School Events Calendar overview: 

→ FI Dept. hosted French week and it was well received 

→ Mad Science hosted a school-wide presentation 

→ Parent Teacher and Report Card dates reviewed 

 

• Looking for a corporate PALS partner (e.g. Cooke’s Aquacultrue) 

 

• Discussion re. hot lunch for students who are w/o instead of snack items that are currently stocked. 

 

• Facilities updated has taken place with positive report from facilities rep who recommended keeping 

windows partially open to better engage the passive air ventilation system.  

→ Facilities upgrades are always in favor 

→ Depending on enrollment configuration and Homeroom class configuration we may exceed capacity 

for available classroom spaces – details TBA.  

  

 

 

 

 


